
A Learning Adventure 

 

          SILVERHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
  

                                   Headteacher  Kate Nash MA 
Draycott Drive, Mickleover, Derby, DE3 0QE 

                               Tel  01332 511138     

                        admin@silverhill.derby.sch.uk 

 
 

 

Dear Applicant 
 
The Pupils, Staff and Governors are seeking to appoint an individual with experience in the role of 
Headteacher who will build on current good practice and encourage fresh ideas throughout the 
curriculum to continue our drive forward and to support all children to achieve their best and 
become valued members of our society.  
 
All staff and children at the school work within the SPIRIT of Silverhill: 
 

S – Strength 
P – Perseverance 
I – Initiative 
R – Respect 
I – Independence 
T – Tolerance 

 
 
The school has an excellent team of committed staff and we benefit from the support of a fantastic 
PTFA and parental community and the children are at the heart of everything that we do. 
 
We want our new Headteacher to build on and carry forward the school’s high expectation and 
reputation of which the Governing Board are extremely proud. 

 
Thank you for your interest you have shown in this post and I look forward to receiving your 
application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Hunter 
Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@silverhill.derby.sch.uk

